
Good day members of the House and Human Services Committee, 

 

My name is Jacob Holter, I am from Surrey ND (District 3) and I am asking you today to render a do pass 

on HB 1406. North Dakota Health and Human Services actively promotes  Covid 19 vaccinations and yet 

they are not liable for any of the injuries that may occur from taking the vaccine; nor do they provide 

any services for vaccine injuries that may be a direct cause of their recommendations.  

 

If an organization feels so strongly about a medication/ vaccine that they are willing to push and 

promote it this strongly they should be willing to take responsibility for the outcome of it as well. If they 

are not willing to take on that responsibility, then they should not be promoting as strongly as they have 

been with the covid 19 vaccine. 

 

Thank you for your consideration on this matter and thank you for your service to the state of North 

Dakota. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jacob Holter 


